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Trade unions working  for world peace
Stop the arms trade to support social services
_____________________________________

This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Monday September 18, 2017. I’m Marc Belanger.

The labour organization which represents working people at the global level is calling on governments, employer groups and unions to increase their efforts towards greater peace in the world. The International Trade Union Confederation – the ITUC – represents national union centres such as the AFL-CIO in the United States and the Ghana Trades Union Congress. Sharan Burrow is the ITUC’s General Secretary.
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

